HORATIO'S GARDEN

Improving the lives of everyone affected by spinal injury



Mick Fry
President
The Rotary Club of South Woodham Ferrers
23 Beatty Rise
South Woodham Ferrers
CHELMSFORD
CM3 5YQ

12 April 2022

Dear Mick,

Thank you so much to the Rotary Club of South Woodham Ferrers for the gift of £250 to Horatio's Garden Charity, following the recent talk given by Sue Jacobs of the Chelmsford County Tangent. It is so kind of you to support our work to improve the lives of people affected by spinal injury.

Horatio's Gardens, in the heart of spinal centres, are uplifting natural sanctuaries for patients, their families and the NHS staff in contrast to the clinical environment of the wards.

Your support is vital to help fund the care of the gardens and the charity's garden therapy and arts programme – bringing purpose and creativity to rehabilitation for patients spending long stays in hospital.

We are so grateful for your help - thank you for being part of Horatio's Garden.

With my best wisher, Olive a

Dr Olivia Chapple Chair of Trustees

We'd like to keep in touch with you about the work we do. We will never sell your data and we promise to keep your details safe and secure. You can update your consent by emailing us at info@horatiosgarden.org.uk or by writing to us.

Tel 01722 326834 | info@horatiosgarden.org.uk | www.horatiosgarden.org.uk

Horatio's Garden is a Charitable Incorporated Organisation. Registered charity number 1151475/SC045386 Registered address 2, Throope Down Office, Blandford Road, Coombe Bissett, Salisbury SP5 4LN.

This letter is printed on chlorine-free, FSC certified paper. It is recyclable, bio-degradable and compostable.